
July 17, 2019 

Yahoo Japan Corporation 

 

Response to “Request for discussions on business and capital-related matters” from ASKUL 

Corporation 

 

Yahoo Japan Corporation has replied the following to ASKUL Corporation in response to 

“Request for discussions on business and capital-related matters” from ASKUL Corporation. 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

We have duly considered your “Response to your notice” received on July 17, 2019, but we do 

not think it necessary to have discussions on the review of our business and capital alliance. 

We hope to continue with our business and capital alliance.   

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


